

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

27th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



## Reception Mini-Beast Hunt in the Woods Friday 11<sup>th</sup> May 2018

The Reception class children are very excited to be learning about mini-beasts over the next couple of weeks in their new topic. To enhance the children's learning, we will be going to the local woods (weather depending) as investigators. The children will hunt for mini-beasts and record their findings on their clipboard. Prior to our walk, the children will be exploring mini-beasts in all areas of their learning and making predictions about what they think they will find.

School uniform must be worn, including blazers. We would be most grateful if you could provide your child with a waterproof coat and sensible shoes or wellingtons for walking in the woods.

Should you wish your child to take part in this exciting bug hunt we would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below to your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Hallanar Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

Reception Mini-Beast Hunt in the Woods
Friday 11<sup>th</sup> May 2018

Child's Name: \_\_\_\_\_ Year \_\_\_\_\_

I give permission for my child to attend the walk to the local woodlands on the mini-beast hunt.

Signed: \_\_\_\_\_

Relationship to child: \_\_\_\_\_ Date: \_\_\_\_\_







